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           July 24, 2014 

 

 

 

RE:  Parade Participation 

 

Dear: 

 

Stone Soul Festival is celebrating the Doug Harris Memorial Day Parade for the community.  It 

would be an honor to have your participation to make this event a success.  We hope that you are 

able to help us celebrate on Saturday, August 30, 2014.   

 

The parade will start lining up at Rebecca M. Johnson’s School at 9:00 a. m. (55 Catherine 

Street); leaving Rebecca M. Johnson’s School at 11:00 a.m. and turning left on State Street and 

down to Gaucher Street turning left on to Roosevelt Avenue then left to Blunt Park. 

 

We thank you for your support with this event. 

 

Yours in love and peace, 

 

 

Stone Soul Committee 

 

 

C C:  Joyce Davis, Gina Harris and Kenneth Barnett 

       


